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August 13, 2019 

 
Port of Dalian in the Liaoning Province  

temporarily closed due to Typhoon Lekima 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
On August 10, 2019, Port of Dalian was impacted by typhoon Lekima. Due to the inclement weather and strong 
winds, the Port of Dalian has been shut down since the evening of August 10, 2019. All operations are currently 
paused. The port is planning to partially reopen for inbound containers on the evening of August 13, 2019. The 
partial reopen is weather dependent.  
 
Feeder vessels departing from Port of Dalian are being delayed, which may cause the vessel to miss 
connections. In the weeks to come, Port of Dalian will most likely experience extended delays due to the impacts 
of typhoon Lekima. 

 

At this point international flights have not been affected at Dalian airport, and there have been no additional 

cancellations due to the typhoon.  

    

Thank you for being our valued customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact C.H. 

Robinson for further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson  
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